
Homedale School District #370 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer 
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS Principal  
DATE: August 2020 
RE: Board of Trustees Report 

 
The Building 
The door that our maintenance staff put in looks awesome and makes the room more 
accessible for use. Irma and Jesus have the building looking new from ceiling to floor. We 
appreciate all of the hard work. 
 
Registration 
August 10th Grade 5-8 returning students- 2:00PM-7:00 PM 
August 11th New Students- 9:00AM-12:00 PM 
We will be practicing social distancing and asking our visitors to wear a mask when social 
distancing is not possible. All staff at registration will be wearing a mask.  
We also hope to firm up the number of students who plan to utilize our online learning 
instead of coming to traditional school. 
 
Stem Action Center Drone Grant 
The middle school applied for the grant and was awarded.  Our students will have the 

opportunity to gain theoretical and practical knowledge related to computational thinking, 
connect learning with drone technology applications, and build interest in and excitement for 
current and future career opportunities related to computing and drones. Margo Phariss and 

Brennan Davis will be attending a training on August 3rd-5th. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 


